Board Election Results

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are pleased to announce the results of the recent board election held on [Insert Election
Date]. After careful counting of the votes, the following candidates have been duly elected to
serve on the Board:

o [Candidate Name 1] - [Position]
« [Candidate Name 2] - [Position]
o [Candidate Name 3] - [Position]

We would like to thank all candidates for their participation and commitment to our
organization. Additionally, we extend our gratitude to all members who cast their votes in this
important election.

The newly elected board will officially take office on [Insert Start Date] and is eager to begin
their term. We look forward to the valuable contributions they will bring to the organization.

Thank you for your continued support.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



